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Hello Everybody,

We think this is a good time to remind you to test your alarm
system! You should be doing this at least every 3 months -use your
monitoring invoice or this newsletter to remind you.

Just call our monitoring number (800) 367-1091, give them your
name and password and tell them you want your system on ‘test’.
Then just set off your alarm, wait one minute, call them back and
ask if they've received your signal. Easy!

We've been around long enough to become an active member
of our community. We've sponsored little league teams, Give Every
Child a Chance, The Boys & Girls Club and bought our weight in
Girl Scout cookies.

We find ourselves motivated to ramp it up now that the economy
is in a down-turn and donations tend to slack off in times like these.
So, we've decided, at no cost to you, to have you contribute as well!

One dollar of your monitoring payment each month will be given
to a non-profit organization, and you get to decide where it goes!

Just choose among these three non-profit organizations:
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Write your choice on your payment check or simply cut out one of the
above pictures and we’ll keep track. So, you pay nothing extra, and
we will take one dollar each month from your monitoring payment
and present these organizations with every bit of it.

Thank you very much!

Don't forget, you are responsible for maintaining your alarm system.
We are here to repair any problems, but we must rely on you to let us know when they happen!

We want to make sure that you're getting what you'’re paying for
-communication between your alarm system and our monitoring company!

Visit our website! www.arvinhomesystems.com



